Hello Foothills Owners,
As you may have seen this morning, we are having water pressure regulator problems. Our main community regulator has frozen open, and we have an influx of pressure at each lot. Most of the RV’s have one on them but the Cottages and Park models do not. I have contacted every plumber from Beaver to North Washington County and finally after over an hour and a half, found one to come out. I had the city turn off the water to the park until we found what the problem was. The Plumber and City thought that the Regulator was fixed, and the water was turned back on. Tonight, the pressure is back up extremely high. I have called the city once more to turn off the water because we had a vacant lot un winterized water tap blow out. I have had one Board member and a resident help me tonight for about an hour or so. We do have the water back on, but I ask you all to pay attention to your water valves and water lines to and in your homes. If your in the Community, It might be helpful if you have your cold water just barely turned to a drip to keep the buildup of pressure. If you have a rental, please advise them.
I have contacted the plumber again and he is going to get the replacement part on Monday as that is the soonest, he can even try to get it. Then they must schedule a backhoe to come and dig out the main. Hopefully it will be on Monday also but not sure. 
Please be patient. We will get this taken care of.
Thank you,
Casey D
